XBRL Helpline

XBRL filing for current year so far has been low, due to problems in XBRL conversion faced by our
professional friends. Appreciating the problems faced by professionals in XBRL conversion, MCA has
extended the last date of XBRL filings to January 15, 2012 or within 30 days of AGM of the Company
whichever is later.

To assist our professional friends in XBRL filings, Voice of CA in association with NextGen has started an
“XBRL Helpline”. Please contact for free assistance between 2:00 pm to 5:00 pm on Tuesday and
Saturday:

Mr. Naveen Garg Tel #+91-11-2364-3234
Email :naveen.garg@nextgenknowledge.com
Office Address: E-182, Shastri Nagar,
New Delhi-110 052



